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Docket No. 438/439.  

Tennessee Valley Authority 
ATTN: Mr. Godwin Williams, Jr.  

Manager of Power 
830 Power Building 
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401 

REF: REPORTABLE DEFICIENCY - ALTERATION OF RECORDS 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated May 17, 1976 which forwarded a report 
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the above item. Your report will 
be reviewed and evaluated and, should we require additional information 
concerning this matter, we will contact you.  

Your cooperation is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Dudley Thompson, Acting Director 
Division of Field Operations 
Office of Inspection and 

Enforcement 
bcc: w/cpy ltr dtd 5/17/76 
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.830 Power Building 

OENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHO#Y 

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401 

May 17, 1976;6-916

.&~ ~

Mr. Norman C. Moseley,,:Director 
Office of.Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II - Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, NW.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Moseley: 

BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - REPORTABLE DEFICIENCY 
ALTERATION OF RECORDS BY BRISTOL STEEL AND IRON WORKS, INCORPORATED 
(BSIW) - FINAL REPORT 

Initial report of the subject deficiency was.made to E. J. Vallish, 
NRC-OIE, Region II. on October 14, 1975, and was followed by 
our.interim reports from J. E. Gilleland to D. F. Knuth dated 
Novembgr 18 and December 15,,1975, and February 9 and March 5, 
1976,'Lnd-our April 5, 1976,.rinterim report to J. G. Davis.  
Enclosed is the final repOrt coeinng M hts deficiency.  

Very truly y6ia

J. E. Gilleland 
Assistant Manager of Power 

Enclosure 
-CC': Dr. nst Volgenau, Director (Enclosure) 

Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Wasington,.DC 20555

An Equal Opportunity Employer
I.


